INSTRUCTIONS FOR WOMEN WORKING WITH RADIATION

	I have received verbal instructions concerning the potential risks involved for pregnant women exposed to radiation, including a copy of U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Regulatory Guide 8.13, “Instruction Concerning Prenatal Radiation Exposure” (Rev. 3, 6/99).

The radiation safety officer (RSO) has encouraged me to ask for additional information if needed, and I am aware that the RSO is available to answer any questions I may have regarding the issue of radiation exposure to an embryo/fetus.
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